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On Thursday March 11, 2010 RES will join Canada in taking one big bite towards healthy living through healthy eating. 
The ‘Great Big Crunch’ invites communities to learn about healthy eating and local and global food systems while following the journey from the apple seed, to the harvest, to the market, to the core. 
Why: 
· kick off nutrition month 
· promote healthy snacking 
· highlight availability of local apples all year round 


How:
·Purchase local apples for the Great Big Crunch; RES has 
purchased apples from Foodland and will be distributing them to 

all students and staff before morning recess on Thursday, March 11th, 2010.

·The Great Big Crunch Event will enhance our students’ understanding of the food system through the journey of an apple from seed to table. Visit the following website for more information: http://www.foodshare.net/school-crunch.htm 
